Dear Lucas County Fair attendees:

Welcome to the 2024 Lucas County Fair. This year is the 166th
anniversary of the fair, and with increased attendance and vendors, we
are looking forward to another great year of creating memories that last a
lifetime.

An annual summer tradition, the Lucas County Fair is a showplace for the
creative skills of people of all ages, an exhibit of our agricultural
resources, and a place to exchange new ideas. The fair allows our
residents and their families a week of affordable, fun-filled opportunities.

The Lucas County Fair would not be what it is today without the
continued support and dedication of our outstanding Agricultural Society
Board of Directors and our countless volunteers. We congratulate the
exhibitors for their months of hard work and everyone involved in bringing
you this year’s fair.

Join in the fun at this year’s Lucas County Fair, one of the best events our
County has to offer.

Sincerely,




